
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Mt. San Antonio Community College (Mt. SAC) in fiscal year 
2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Short-Term Apprenticeship and Vocational 
Employment Program for Healthcare Related Industries at 1100 N. Grand Ave., Walnut, CA 
91789 
. 
The funding would be for developing pre-apprenticeships and apprenticeships in short-term 
vocational programs leading to immediate employment and career ladders in high demand 
health care related careers, including first responders, and technical workers, such as pharmacy 
and medical technicians.  The demand for trained healthcare workers has never been so urgent, 
particularly as communities seek to recover from the economic downturn due to COVID-19. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


